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OPARC PRESENTS SUMMER CONCERTS IN THE PARK SERIES

The Friends of Oceanside Parks & Recreation (OPARC) proudly presents the 5" annual
“Summer Concert in the Parks Series” at Rancho Del Oro Park, located at 4700 Mesa Drive in
Oceanside. Come and join this FREE family event and dance to the wonderful music of brilliant
local bands. This year’s line-up includes “The Mar Dels”, America’s Best Dance & Show Band
on June 15™; “Todo Mundo”, the 2011 award winner for best world music album on July 20™,
and “Not Fade Away”, a 50s & 60s Rock ‘n’ Roll tribute band on August 17™. All concerts are

from 6pm-8pm, with a pre-show starting at 5pm.

Research connects the presence of music with a greater sense of well-being and greater joy.
Elevate your mood, naturally, by joining your Oceanside friends and neighbors at Rancho Del

Oro Park. Music creates communities and brings neighbors together.

For more information regarding these events please contact Parks and Recreation at

760-435-5041 or visit us on the web at www.oceansiderec.com. Parks Make Life Better!




